
 
T-Craft Flyer OCT0BER 2003 
 
Dear Members – Next GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING will be Tuesday October 28, 2003 at 7 PM at the 
Nampa airport terminal building. Use the gated entrance north of the building and come to the west side building 
entrance. The next regular Board meeting will be November 11, 2003, 7 PM at the hangar.   
 
Wash party held October 21 was our fall and final wash party for the year.  Thanks to the 21 
members that showed up to help but 21 people out of 96 is not a good showing but enough to get 
the job done. Richard Jacobson won the free hour of flying. 
 
A/C STATUS – as of 10-14-03                                                                                                                                               
375 – OK 
686 – minor items – screw missing on top of engine cowling and window latch pin slips out.   
64L –   Annual completed, 66 hours past TBO , new engine should be ready by the 25th – new left main – new brake  
           discs and linings, instrument filter replaced, left nav light bracket will be replaced, replace lens 
91X–  engine is on the way to California for tear down and inspection and will be rebuilt to zero time engine at out  
           expense of $5,500.00 insurance company will cover the rest of the work.   Annual was due at the end of  
           September and will be completed during engine/prop work. 
29Q – okay except for duct taped side panel.  
0YD –Engine 75 hours passed TBO.  Passed recent 5 0 hour inspection with some work on two cylinders, mag 
coupling replaced.  There is a AD regarding calibration of fuel gauges.   
 
New carbon monoxide detectors have been installed. 
 
Hanger maintenance – the electric tow clamping cable has been replace with a piece of chain and the kick panel on 
the west wall of 375 bay has been repaired so the door will work better.  
 
Ground School Refresher Classes will begin November 25, 2003 at 7 PM a reminder will be sent before each 
meeting. 
 
Survey – Jody Grigg our VP will be conducting a membership survey regarding your ideas for some short term/ long 
term goals for the club. 
 
Nancy Vergese has volunteered to work on setting up and maintaining our web site, thanks Nancy. 
 
Mike Chappell will be handing our next quarter’s flying cards at the meeting so come to the meeting and pick your 
up so you don’t get grounded. 
 
Please update your e-mail address and street address on Schedule Master on your user page whenever your 
address changes, this is a main line of communication within the Club for now. 
 
 
Daryl Linde, Secretary, T-Craft Aero Club 


